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Outreach Ministry 

Check out  these Numbers  
Our Sock & Underwear Drive is a huge success. So far, 
713 pairs of new socks and 438 pairs of new underwear 
have been collected. If you would like to participate in 
the drive, but don’t have time to shop, your donation 
may be dropped in the Poor Box marked “Socks & Un-
derwear”.  

Thank you,  Thank you,  Thank 
you!  
Thank you to the SEAS Student Council, along with Ms. 
Maguinness and Ms. Puliz for the canned food items 
that were collected at the Fall Dance. 

Thank you to the volunteers that help each week in our 
pantry to sort food and stock shelves. 

Thank you to the SEAS parents and Youth Groups that 
have helped with the Angel Tree ornaments and with 
stapling raffle tickets to our weekly bulletins. 

But most of all "Thank You", the parishioners of St. 
Elizabeth, for all of the generosity shown. Without your 
monetary support and donations of food, there would 
be no Outreach. Thank you, also, on behalf of all those 
that receive the blessings you share. 


